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MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL LICENSURE

Kenneth Cleveland, M.D. | Executive Director

May 29, 2024

Gregory A. Auzenne, M.D.
4803 29th Avenue Suite A
Meridian, MS 39305
gozan13@gmail.com

Reference: Satisfaction of Consent Order dated September 14, 2023
Dear Dr. Auzenne:

This letter will confirm that the Board has received documentation establishing that you
have satisfied all terms and conditions of the Consent Order dated September 14, 2023
between you and the Board.

In the Consent Order, your Mississippi medical license No. 20220 was placed on
probation to “run concurrently with the terms and conditions of Licensee’s federal
probation.” Judge Keith Starrett of the U.S. District Court for the Southern District of
Mississippi, Northern Division, entered an order terminating your federal probation as of
March 25, 2024. The Board received your payment of investigative costs on April 30,
2024, completing the last requirement of the Consent Order. Therefore, the probation of
your medical license is deemed terminated as of April 30, 2024. A copy of this letter will
be posted on the Board’s website as a public record, and the termination of probation will
be reported to monitoring entities as necessary. You now hold an unrestricted license to
practice medicine in the State of Mississippi.

Sincerely,

enneth E.
Executive Director

CC.: Jeffrey S. Moore, Esq. (Via Email: jeff. noore@phelps.com )
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